
Working on our number recognition, subitising and pre-writing skills as we 
played a roll the dice hunt for that number game.  When we had collected the 
hidden cards we then took then emptied out our shopping bags to and circled 
around the items we found on our shopping list.   We followed up this activity 
later in the week with a shopping list game where we had to take turns and use 
our super memory skills to find the item on our list to fill our trolly.  We 
joined the whole school for our remembrance service this week and made 
some super apple printed poppy pictures to take home.  A special soldier     
story with lots of soldier rhymes and games for Bookbug this week to tie in 
with this special theme. 


